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Dear Los Angeles City Council Members,

We stand with our Brothers and Sisters throughout the great state of California in protesting 
the removal of Columbus Day and changing it to Indigenous People Day. We have no 
problem with adding Indigenous People Day, but not by sacrificing Columbus Day!

Please continue to honor the heritage of the many Italian-Americans throughout our state 
and the organizations, including the Knights of Columbus and the Order of Sons and 
Daughters of Italy in America, which support Columbus Day with cultural celebrations.

Our state and its cities continually set precedence for the rest of the country. Please don't be 
the first to dishonor our neritage!

Thank you for considering our opinion.

Sincerely,

Pe^y SolettV, Secretary

The Officers and Members of OSIA Weed Lodge #1269 
PO Box 387 
Weed, CA 96094
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